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Date: 22 /04 /2024 

Deputy Pádraig O'Sullivan, TD  

Dáil Éireann 

Leinster House 

Dublin 2 

 

PQ No.17325 /24 

To ask the Minister for Health when the amyloidosis model of care, which was approved by the 
HSE in 2022, will be implemented; and if he will make a statement on the matter.  

 
Dear Deputy Pádraig O'Sullivan,  

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 
above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. I have 
examined the matter and the following outlines the position.  

Response: 

Funding to support the implementation of the model of care was requested via the estimates 
process. No funding was allocated so implementation has not commenced. We will continue to 
advocate for the development of this service via the estimates process this year.  

I trust this answers your question to your satisfaction. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Emma Benton  

General Manager  

Acute Operations 

 
 


